
Our Lady of the Mountains  
and All Saints Catholic School 

 
 
 
 
 
 

1425 Yaqui Street Sierra Vista, AZ 85650 
(520) 378-2720   Fax: (520) 378-6825 

Email: office@olmaz.org   www.olmaz.org 
School:  (520) 378-7012  www.ascsaz.org 

                    We Are on Facebook! 
 

Office Hours 
8:30am~5:00pm Mon~Fri  

 
Staff 

Pastor        Fr. Michael Bucciarelli 
In Residence               Fr. Amal Sebastiar 
Business Manager                 Teresa Mullen 
Parish Secretary                  Donna Parsons 
Compliance/Acct. Asst.     Christine Unrein 
Religious Ed                     Kathleen Shilson 
Maintenance                        Shawn Crippen 
School Principal      Carmen Rosado 
School Secretary            Melissa Borges 

 
Deacons 

Jim Hill (Ret.), Jose Huerta-Nunez, 
Reynaldo Romo, Robert Sadorf (Ret.) 

Jim Schaff (Ret.), Gene Tackett  
 

Pastoral Council 
President            Keith Mullen 
Vice President                           Troy Lopes 
Secretary                   Mo Pryor  

Finance Council 
Chairman                          Andrew Kjolsrud 
Co-Chairman                       George Adames 
Secretary                         Vacant 
Members       Patrick Ledger, 
Fernando Valenzuela, Richard Laszok & 
Doug Shough 
Business Manager                 Teresa Mullen 
ASCS Principal                  Carmen Rosado 

Board of Directors 
President       Fr. Mike 
Vice President      Msgr. McCarthy 
Secretary                 Mo Pryor 
Treasurer       George Adames 

Mass Times 
Monday, Tuesday, Thursday & Friday 8:00am 

Wednesday 5:30pm 
Saturday Vigil 5:00pm 

Sunday 7:30am, 9:30am, 11:30am (Spanish) & 5:00pm  
All daily Masses are cancelled until further no-
tice. Weekday Mass at 10am is livestreamed at 
www.standrewsv.org  Parking lot Masses will 

begin May 30th & May 31st.  Please see insert. 
Other Sacraments 

Anointing of the Sick ~ After Mass on First Friday or by  
Appointment 
Baptism   ~   By appointment only.  Registration & Baptism 
classes  required.  Please call Parish Office. 
Marriage     ~  Minimum 6 months advance notice.  Please call 
Parish Office. 



  
 
 

 
 
May 23, 2020 ~ Saturday  
5:00p.m Kristina Dagunot by Wanda Balbuena 
                    Pat Schable by Ilse Schable 
May 24, 2020 ~  Sunday 
7:30a.m.   Thomas Canter by Jeanette Canter 
                     Howard Martin by Barbara Adric 
9:30a.m    Gerald V. Lara by The Lara Family 
11:30a.m.     For the Deceased of the Parish 
5:00p.m        For the people of the Parish
May 25, 2020 ~ Monday 
8:00a.m.       
May 26, 2020 ~ Tuesday   
8:00a.m.       
May 27, 2020 ~  Wednesday  
5:30p.m.    John Kimbell by Ann Lee 
May 28, 2020 ~  Thursday   
8:00a.m.         
May 29, 2020 ~   Friday  
8:00a.m.        
May 30, 2020 ~ Saturday  
5:00p.m.       Bill Whitlock by Monica Whitlock 
                     Jean Davis by Ann Lee 
May 31, 2020~  Sunday   
7:30a.m.   Richard Casper by Edelgard Casper 
                     Alfredo & Martha Suarez by The Suarez   
     Family 
9:30a.m.     John Kimbell by Fred & Rhonda Schuman 
11:30a.m.     For the people of the Parish 
5:00p.m.  Sal Jaime by Ann Lee 
                     Jay Hylsky by Vera Hylsky  

Adoration 
I wait for you 
An Invitation 

 
24 hour Adoration is the Thursday before 
First Friday of each month.  Come and 
spend an hour with our Lord.  Adoration is 
postponed until further notice. 

NOTICE 
 
Masses are livestreamed daily at 10:00am at 
www.standrewsv.org.  Fr. Mike & Fr. Amal alternate Mass-
es with the priests from St. Andrew’s.  Please continue to 
check our webpage & also at www.diocesetucson.org for 
current updates.  May God bless you all and keep you 
safe. 

Weekly Calendar 

All meetings, prayer groups & activities have 
been cancelled until further notice.  We hope 

to have more information available soon. 

Saints and Special Observances 
 
 Sunday: The Ascension of the Lord;  
 World Communications Day 
Monday: St. Bede the Venerable; St. Gregory VII;  
 St. Mary Magdalene de’ Pazzi;  
 Memorial Day 
Tuesday: St. Philip Neri 
Wednesday: St. Augustine of Canterbury;  
 Shavuot (Jewish observance) begins at sunset 
Thursday: Julian Calendar Ascension 
Friday: St. Paul VI 

                         The Statue of Our Lady of Fatima will 
                          be at the home of  Carmen Sodies until June 

1st.  

   The Parish office will be 
CLOSED ON 

MONDAY, MAY 25TH  
in observance of  

Memorial Day.  We will reopen           
on  Tuesday, May 26th at 8:30am 

 SAINT PHILIP NERI (1515-1595) 
May 26 

 In a shop near the Vatican, a group of Americans laughed as 
the shopkeeper showed off his fluent English and latest souvenir, 
a key ring whose papal portrait, when pressed, activated a rec-
orded blessing. Through the shop window, two clerics scowled 
disapproval. The shopkeeper grunted, “They’re a very somber 
order who’ve left the Church. I recognize them.” “By their long 
robes?” an American asked. “Many in Rome wear robes,” replied 
the shopkeeper. “It’s their long faces!” When Philip Neri arrived in 
sixteenth-century Rome, there was reason to be somber. Swiss 
Guards had been massacred on Saint Peter’s steps defending 
the pope. Parts of Europe were abandoning the Church. But Phil-
ip resolved to be an “apostle of joy,” drawing especially the young 
to Christ—and frequent confession and Communion—by his sin-
cere interest in their problems, prayerful example, and gentle 
humor. His “Oratory,” a movement as well as a place, provided 
recreation and devotion in a joyful atmosphere of companionship, 
service, and liturgy. Philip Neri challenges each of us to begin 
improving Church and world by changing ourselves with unfailing 
joy. 



  
We welcome the addition of names of parishioners and family 
members who are HOSPITALIZED or CRITICALLY ILL. 
Names of CHRONICALLY ILL PARISHIONERS and FAMILY 
are in the back of the church. You and your loved ones are 
in our prayers daily. 
Virginia Padia (sister of Barbara Adric) #116, Cesaer Nicolas 
Herrera (grandson of Esperanza & Nicolas Avitia) #107, Jim 
Mabery #105, Ted & Mary Alice Adamczyk #109, Greta Kimbell 
#101, Judy Carroll #111, Karen Cox #113, Robert Gunthner 
(brother of Cecilia Coleman #119), Gregory Coleman (son of 
Cecilia Coleman #119), MaryLou Esquivel #101, Mark 
Pottebaum #105, Grace Neal (cousin of Lorene Shough #116), 
Hipolito Ocasio Perez (brother of Irma Ramos #124), Jim & Julie 
Hill #107, Arlene Chepinski #108, Cynthia Cary #124, John 
Knight (brother of Mary Kay Holcomb #101), David Gaston Smith 
(grandson of Barry & Jean Gaston #124), Alex Jon 
Neitring(grandson of Daryl Lynn Funke #125, Irma Ramos #124, 
Juan Lozano #103, Janet Smith (sister of Suzanne DeRosier 
#119), William Patrick Young (brother of Jerry Young #116), 
Marie Sloup #110, Boston & Shay Lamoreaux (great grandson & 
grandson of Teresa Mullen #114), Angela & Antonio Mancillas 
(friend of Lupe Rulapaugh #109), Bill & Linda Wallace (sister & 
brother in law of Lupe Rulapaugh #109), Michael Martin (nephew 
of Phyllis Ballard #103), Terri Plummer (sister of Phyllis Ballard 
#103), Sandy Martin, Maria Harty & Luisa Limon (friends of Lupe 
Rulapaugh #109), Lupe Rulapaugh #109, Palmer Drews #118, 
Chloe & Carter Fox (great-grandchildren of Bunnie & Palmer 
Drews #118), Hans Schaflein (brother of Christa Day #107), Tim 
Burge Family (friends of Calle Kindred #105), Renee Escamilla 
(daughter in law of Jesse & Ana Escamilla #114), John & Mike 
Butler (sons of Calla Kindred #105), Calla Kindred #105, James 
Cunningham (friend of Yesha Ohashi #105) 

JMJ 
 

Weekly Readings, 25 – 31 May 2020 
Monday: Sts. Bede the Venerable, 

Gregory VII, Pope & Mary 
Magdalene de’ Pazzi. 

 Acts 19:1-8; Jn 16:29-33 
Tuesday: St. Philip Neri 
 Acts 20:17-27; Jn 17:1-11a  
Wednesday: St. Augustine of 

Canterbury 
 Acts 20:28-38; Jn 17:11b-19 
Thursday:  Acts 22:30; 23:6-11; Jn 17:20-26 
Friday: St. Paul VI, Pope 
 Acts 25:13b-21; Jn 21:15-19 
Saturday: Acts 28:16-20, 30-31; Jn 21:20-25 
Sunday Pentecost Sunday 
 Acts 2:1-11; Ps 104:1, 24, 29-31, 34; 
 1 Cor 12:3b-7, 12-13; Jn 20:19-23 
 
 

OLM MONTHLY STEWARDSHIP REPORT 

May 2020 
May 1-5    $4,735.00  
May 6-12           $6,491.76       
May 13-19          $7,882.00     
May 20-26          $     
May 27-31        $

Total Church Contributions  $19,108.76

OLM Special Contributions-incl. online giving  
  Building Maint Fund/Capital Imp.  $354.00

   Rectory Building Fund         $         
   Support Our School                                                 $309.00 
 Other Church             $267.39 

Fiscal Year Stewardship Report
Fiscal Year: July 1, 2019 – June 30, 2020 

Total Church Contributions      $304,391.99
Total Other Church Contributions    $30,420.35
Total Parish Activities/ Other Income     $21,245.62 
Total YTD Contributions/Income   $356,057.96

YTD Expenses    $358,179.14
Total year to date income           -$2,121.18 

Annual Fiscal Year Goal 
Monthly: 35,000.00 X 12=       $420,000.00 

Contribution % to date of goal           84.78%

 
Current No. of OLM Families:  1000 

  
 

Marriage Tip of the Week 
  Parenting can feel all-consuming, especially 
if you have young children. Periodically take 

time to talk to a friend, renew a hobby and, especially, 
reconnect with your spouse. You will feel refreshed and 
more responsive to your children. 

 
Welcome  

 
Welcome Fr. Mike Martinez as the new 

Pastor effective July 1st.  We will have more 
information and a bio in next weeks bulletin. 



 
 

24 de Mayo de 2020 
La Ascension del Señor  

 
Ministros de la comunión y lectores para 

la próxima semana 
Programa De Ministerios De Eucarista 

Programa De Lectores 
 ________________________________________ 

Consejo Matrimonial de la Semana 
  
La crianza de los hijos puede ser agotadora, 
especialmente si tienes niños pequeños. 
Periódicamente, tómese el tiempo para hablar 

con un amigo, renovar un pasatiempo y, especialmente, 
reconectarse con su cónyuge. Se sentirá renovado y responderá 
mejor a sus hijos. 
 
 

BROTHERS AND SISTERS IN CHRIST, 
CURSILLO WEEKENDS, June 2020 Cancelled. 
The Secretariat is following the Diocese of Tucson 
protocols for the reopening of the parishes.  We have 
cancelled the scheduled Cursillo Retreat for June, 
2020.  Please continue to pray for an end to the 
pandemic and for a timely solution so that we can 
resume our Cursillo gatherings in person!   If you 
have any questions, please contact the Lay Director, 
Mrs. Alma Clark  at tucsonyumacursillolayd.... Peace 
and prayers, Tunie Borunda, Yuma Pre-Cursillo 
Director. 
 

Today as we celebrate the feast of 
the Ascension we are reminded that 
Christ’s saving work on earth 
continues through his 
disciples…and now through us. 
Is there a family you know who 

needs assistance?  Please call the Society of St. 
Vincent de Paul so that together we can bring 
peace to those who are hungry. 

 
The St. Vincent de Paul office is 
OPEN to assist in cases and also 
with food.  Rita’s Pantry will be 
held on Friday, June 5th from 8am-
11am and also on Saturday, June 
20th from 8am to 11am.   

____________________________________________ 
 

OLM Council 10799 

Grand Knight ~ Aeneas Anderson 
249-9820 

Wheelchairs & walkers are available 
to anyone in need of one.  Please contact Chuck at 
234-4120. 

 
 

 
 A special Thank you to all the parishioners 
who continue to mail in, do online giving or 
drop off their offertory donations.  Your 
support during this difficult time is greatly 
appreciated.   

 

 



       All Saints Catholic School 
 
 

 
 
 
The School had a parade thru the parking lot on Tuesday, 
May 19th  at 5pm for students and teachers to say goodbye 
for the summer.  What a great turnout and fun time for all.  
Thank you to all the teachers and staff.  Have a safe & 
enjoyable summer.  See you in August.  
 

JOB OPENINGS 
All Saints Catholic School has three elementary teaching 
positions open!  To apply go to the Diocese of Tucson 
website at www.diocesetucson.org  For more information 
call 520- 378-7012. 
____________________________________________________ 

    

RCIA Corner 
 
The church is the body of Christ. But what is 
the church? And what does it mean to be 
Christ’s body? The church is you, me, and the 
person at the end of the pew who gets the 

silent treatment.  God gave us a Spirit of wisdom and revelation, 
may the eyes of our hearts be open to share the hope that 
belongs to his call. For more Information please contact Deacon 
José at jhnunez@diocesetucson.org.   
 

Priest Transitions 

Well, it’s finally official. My retirement date is set for July 1 of this 
year. Bishop Weisenburger has worked hard to find a suitable 
replacement, so he found another Fr. Mike. Fr. Mike Martinez is 
assigned  pastor of Our Lady of the Mountains to start on July 1. 
He is coming to us from the Air Force Chaplaincy. We will have a 
biography and a picture next week. 

It has been an honor, privilege and blessing to have been able to 
serve the faith community at Our Lady of the Mountains. My 
plans are to remain here in Sierra Vista and work with Bishop 
Weisenburger on the Newly Ordained Priests’ Mentoring 
Program. I’ll be working with some of the priests you know like 
Fr. Tom Quirk and (almost) Fr. Peter Pedrasa. I will also be 
helping with masses in all the parishes in the local area, so you 
will still be seeing me around. 

Also, Fr. Amal will be moving to St. Patrick Parish in Bisbee to 
take the place of Fr. Matthew who is also retiring from ministry in 
our diocese. 

Once the pandemic has gotten under control we will see about a 
retirement party! 

Family Faith Formation  
 
 

GOSPELS AND QUESTIONS OF THE WEEK  
 

The Ascension of the Lord, Matthew 28:16-20 
May 24 

 
Adults:  Jesus promises to be with us always.  How do you 
experience his presence the most? 
Children/Youth:  What good news about Jesus could you 
share with someone? 
 

Next Week’s Gospel Preparation 
Pentecost Sunday, John 20: 19-23 

May 31 
 

 
Congratulations to the 15 religious education 
students who had the opportunity to receive the 
Sacrament of Reconciliation for the first time last 
Saturday, May 16. 
 
Joseph Arce, Jayden Arce,Isabella Carnaghi, 
Alejandro Garzon, Jordan Grice, Audrina Guerrero, 
Giovanni Herrera, Aleyda Madrid, Janitzia Madrid, 
Samantha Meza, Jose Perez, Abdiel Perez, Luciano 
Urrea, Anthony Urrea-Gonzales, and Antonia Zubia.  
We praise and thank our Lord Jesus that they had 
this opportunity to grow in their spiritual life.  We 
anticipate with joy and hope the day when these 
young people will be able to celebrate theur First 
Communion.  Please keep them in your prayers. 
 
 

FROM THE DESK OF 
FR. MIKE…….. 

 
PHASE 1 REOPENING OF THE 

CHURCH 
 
 
Under the directive of the Bishop and the 
Diocese of Tucson, we are planning for 
Phase 1 of having public Masses. 
 
Parking lot Masses to begin on the weekend 
of May 30 & 31st.  Mass times may be adjusted 
due to weather & heat.   
 
As a reminder that the Sunday Mass 
obligation is suspended for everyone until 
further notice. Your safety and the safety of 
all is the main concern during this time.  



 
Dear Brothers and Sisters,  
 
We have been notified by Bishop Weisenburger that we will be able to celebrate public masses at our 
parish beginning with the vigil of Pentecost on May 30. Mass times have changed so please look below.  
 
Please read the following carefully. They are the requirements to make our liturgies as safe as we 
reasonably can. Also, please remember that these are just the first steps to fully opening our parish 
church. 
 
Due to the continuing presence of the Covid-19 virus in our community there is an inherent risk, 
regardless of age or health, in attending any public event. This includes religious services.  While 
we are working to reduce the risk, there are no risk-free situations.  A parishioner’s presence at a public 
event constitutes his or her understanding and acceptance of this essential level of risk.  
The decision to return to the public celebrations of our faith during this time of pandemic should not be 
made casually or lightly by anyone. 
 
The Sunday Mass obligation has been suspended indefinitely for all Catholics living in or visiting the 
Tucson Diocese.· No one is required to return to receive Holy Communion or return to in-person Masses 
at this time.  
 
Those age 65 or older, as well as anyone with a chronic health condition, are strongly urged to remain at 
home and not come onto church premises. This is a time when such persons should let the church come 
to them in perhaps a secondary but still meaningful way -- via the internet, television, and other means 
of technology. (The 10 a.m. live-streamed mass at St. Andrew’s will continue indefinitely; other masses 
are listed on our parish web page.)  
 
Anyone feeling ill in any way is urged, in the strongest sense, to remain at home and not risk 
accidental harm to the community gathered at church or other public places. 
 
In light of this, Our Lady of the Mountains will begin the public celebration of Mass on the Vigil of 
Pentecost, Saturday, May 30 with drive-in masses in our parking lot. This will enable many of our 
parishioners to participate in the liturgy without leaving the safety of their vehicles. 
 
Here is how we will accomplish this: 
Mass schedule will be as follows: 
 Saturday Vigil Mass at 6:30 p.m. (later to keep us cooler) 
 Sunday: 7:30 a.m.; 9:30 a.m. and 11:30 a.m. (Spanish) 
There will be no Sunday evening mass at first. 
 
When you arrive in your vehicle volunteers will direct you to a parking spot. We will be spacing the 
vehicles to maintain correct social distancing. You are required to remain in that vehicle for the duration 
of the mass except as outlined below.  Please note that the church restrooms and drinking fountains 
will not be available during this phase of re-opening. Please bring face masks and hand sanitizer with 
you. Your wearing of masks helps protect the priests and ministers, so please show your support by 
wearing a mask when your window is down, 
 
You will be able to hear the mass by tuning your car radio to 105.3 FM. 



 
Ushers will take the collection only once by bringing around a basket into which you can drop your 
offering(s). Please wear you mask any time your car window is open. We still strongly recommend you 
use online giving which is safer for all. If you have already given online, just leave your window rolled 
up as the usher comes by. 
 
Communion will be distributed using the following protocols: 

i. It will take place after the final blessing and dismissal.  
ii. The Faithful are to exit their car but remain next to the car for the reception of 

Holy Communion.  The Ministers of Holy Communion will come to each 
individual car with the Eucharist. This is the only time parishioners may exit their 
car.  

iii. Please wear your mask while waiting. Also the use of hand sanitizer before exiting 
your vehicle is encouraged. 

iv. Hand sanitizer will be available for special ministers of the Eucharist.  
v. Communion will be received only on the hand. 

vi. Due to the number of people who may have physical difficulty, we may need to 
have some remain seated in their vehicles and receive holy communion through 
the window. This would be by exception. Please let the minister know. 

vii. Once you have received Holy Communion, please return immediately to your 
vehicle and follow the instructions of our traffic volunteers. 

 
 
Sunday bulletins will not be handed out. We will continue to email them to you. Please keep us 
up to date with your contact information by calling the parish office at 378-3720 so that we can 
send you bulletins as well as to inform you of any changes. These instructions are subject to 
change as circumstance change.  
Please continue to pray for our priests and our parish community.  
 
Fr. Mike Bucciarelli 
 

 
 
 
 
 



Queridos Hermanos, 
 
El Obispo Weisenburger nos ha notificado que podremos celebrar misas públicas en nuestra parroquia a 
partir de la Vigilia de Pentecostés el 30 de Mayo. Los horarios para las misas han cambiado, así que por 
favor mire a continuación.  
 
Por favor, lea atentamente lo siguiente. Son los requisitos para hacer que nuestras liturgias sean lo más 
seguras posible. Además, recuerde que estos son solo los primeros pasos para abrir completamente nuestra 
parroquia.  
 
Debido a la presencia continua del virus Covid-19 en nuestra comunidad existe un riesgo inherente, 
independientemente de la edad o la salud, al asistir a cualquier evento público. Esto incluye los servicios 
religiosos. Mientras trabajamos para reducir el riesgo, no hay situaciones libres de riesgos. La presencia de 
la feligresía en un evento público constituye su comprensión y aceptación de este nivel esencial de riesgo. 
La decisión de volver a las celebraciones públicas de nuestra Fe durante este tiempo de pandemia no debe 
ser tomada casual o a la ligera por nadie.  
 
La obligación de la Misa Dominical ha sido suspendida indefinidamente para todos los Católicos que viven 
o visitan la Diócesis de Tucson. Nadie está obligado a regresar para recibir la Santa Comunión o volver a 
las Misas en persona en este momento.  
 
Aquellas personas mayores de 65 años, así como cualquier persona con una condición de salud crónica, se 
les insta encarecidamente a permanecer en casa y no venir a las instalaciones de la iglesia. Este es un 
momento en el que esas personas deben dejar que la Iglesia vaya a ellos tal vez de una manera secundaria 
pero todavía significativa -- a través de Internet, la televisión y otros medios de tecnología. La misa 
transmitida en vivo en Ingles a las 10 a.m. en San Andres, continuará indefinidamente; otras misas están 
anunciadas en la página de internet de nuestra parroquia.  
 
Personas que se sientan enfermos, se les pide encarecidamente que permanezcan en casa para no 
poner en riesgo su salud y la salud de la comunidad reunida en la parroquia u otros lugares públicos.  
 
A la luz de esto, Nuestra Sra. de las Montañas comenzará la celebración pública de la misa en la Vigilia de 
Pentecostés, Sábado 30 de Mayo, con misas en nuestro estacionamiento. Esto permitirá a muchos de 
nuestros feligreses participar en la liturgia sin dejar la seguridad en sus vehículos.  
 
Así es como lograremos esto:  
Los horarios de las misas serán lo siguiente:  

Sábado: Misa de Vigilia a las 6:30 p.m. (Ingles) (más tarde para mantenernos más frescos)  
Domingo: 7:30 a.m. (Ingles); 9:30 a.m. (Ingles) y 11:30 a.m. (Español)  

 
No habrá misa el Domingo por la tarde.  
 
Cuando llegue en su vehículo al estacionamiento de la iglesia, los voluntarios lo dirigirán a un lugar para 
estacionarse. Estaremos espaciando los vehículos para mantener el distanciamiento social correcto. Usted 
está obligado a permanecer en su vehículo durante la duración de la misa, excepto como se describe a 
continuación. Tenga en cuenta que los baños de la iglesia y las fuentes para beber agua no estarán 
disponibles durante esta fase de reapertura. Por favor, traiga máscaras faciales y desinfectante de manos 
con usted. Su uso de máscaras ayudara a proteger a los sacerdotes, diáconos, y ministros, así que por favor 
muestre su apoyo usando una máscara cuando su ventana este abajo. 
 
Usted podrá escuchar la misa sintonizando la radio de su vehículo a 105.3 FM.  



 
Los ujieres tomarán la colecta una sola vez trayendo una canasta en la que puedes dejar caer tu donación. 
Por favor, use su máscara cada vez que la ventana de su vehículo esté abierta. Le recomendamos que utilice 
la página de internet de Nuestra Sra. De Las Montañas para mandar sus donaciones y ayudar mantener el 
distanciamiento entre personas.  
 
La comunión se distribuirá utilizando los siguientes protocolos: 

1. Tendrá lugar después de la bendición final y el despido. 
2. Los fieles deben salir de su vehículo, pero permanecer al lado del vehículo para la 

recepción de la Santa Comunión.  Los ministros de la Santa Comunión llegarán a 
cada vehículo individual con la Eucaristía. Esta es la única vez que los feligreses 
pueden salir de su vehículo. 

3. Por favor, use su máscara mientras espera. También se recomienda el uso del 
desinfectante de manos antes de salir de su vehículo. 

4. El desinfectante de manos estará disponible para los ministros extraordinarios de 
la Comunión. 

5. La Comunión se recibirá solamente en la mano. 
6. Personas que tengan dificultades físicas, pueden permanecer en sus vehículos para 

recibir la Santa Comunión a través de la ventana. Esto será por excepción. Por 
favor, háganselo saber al ministro de la Comunión. 

7. Una vez que haya recibido la Santa Comunión, por favor regrese inmediatamente 
a su vehículo y siga las instrucciones de nuestros voluntarios de tráfico. 

 
 
Los boletines dominicales no se entregarán. Continuaremos enviándolos por correo electrónico. 
Por favor, manténganos al día con su información de contacto llamando a la oficina parroquial al 
378-3720 para que podamos enviarle boletines con información de cualquier cambio. Estas 
instrucciones están sujetas a cambios a medida que cambian las circunstancias. 
 
Por favor, continúen orando por nuestros sacerdotes, diáconos y nuestra comunidad parroquial. 
 
P. Mike Bucciarelli 
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Protect Every Branch of Your Family Tree

- Living Trusts

-Wills

- Powers of Attorney 866.964.8563
We offer a no cost, education based, consultation. www.FamilyTreePlanning.com

Call today and ask about our parishioner discount.

Andrew J. Kjolsrud, AAM5®
FINANCIAL ADVISOR

VICE PRESIDENT - INVESTMENTS

Personalized Investment Planning and Advice

P; 520-226-9:1.07 I benjaminfedwards.com

Complete Auto Service, Repairs

Original Owners since 1956

458-2061 601 Fry Blvd., SV

The Sponsors Who Appear On This Bulletin. It Is Through
Their Support That This Bulletin Is Made Possible.

Business Owners Interested In Advertising Please Call

J.S. Paluch
1-800-231-0805

Jocelyn T. Lawley
Associate Broker, Realtor,
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Let's Open the Door to Your New Home Together

WHY IS IT

A man wakes up after sleeping

under an ADVERTISED blanket

on an ADVERTISED mattress

and pulls off ADVERTISED pajamas

bathes in an ADVERTISED shower

shaves with an ADVERTISED razor

brushes his teeth

with ADVERTISED toothpaste

washes with ADVERTISED soap

puts on ADVERTISED clolhes

drinks a cup

of ADVERTISED coffee

drives to work

in an ADVERTISED car

and then ....

refuses to ADVERTISE

believing it doesn'l pay.

Later if business is poor

he ADVERTISES il for sale.

WHY IS IT?What We Can Offer
You and Your Business:
• Many ad size options to meet your budget in col0r or black and W It

• One-on-one customer service to help build and design your ad

• The ability to change your ad up to 12 times per year

J.S. Paluch Company 1.800.231.0 p5
Consider

Remembering
Your Parish in

Your Will.
For further information,

please call the Parish Office.~~~~==~~~~~==~~~~~~

2363 E. Fry Blvd.

Sierra Vista, AZ 85635

See
Your Ad

in C
Call J.S. Paluch Today!

1.800.231 .0805
""..""'"~."'"'~I

of the Sea of the United States of America
Take your FAITH ON A JOURNEY.

Call us today at 860-399-1785 or em ail

eileen@CatholicCruisesandTours.com

www.CatholicCruisesandTours.com

FINDaPARISH.com

Check It Out Today!

:?<. Please Cut Out This "Thank You Ad"
and Present 1t The Next Time You
Patronize One oj Our Advertisers

n.."81
Thank you for advertising in

our church bulletin.
I am patronizing your business

because of it!

I
The Most Complete

Online National

Directory of

Catholic Parishes

TAKE-OUT AVAILABLE

Come in and try it,
you'll like it!

4373 S. Hwy 92 • 378-4400

Sign up here:
https:/Iwww.jspaluch.com/BulletinSubscribe.aspx

Courtesy of J_S- Paluch Company, Ine. n

Country House Restaurant

ONE~PARISH

022554 Our Lady of the Mountains

Downlotld Our Free ApI' or Visit
MY.ONEPARISH.COM

ReaItPJ:iate~!:
Parishioner 0(

Mobile: 520.227.6694
Office: 520.458.4388

t&r eMail: Brad@BradSnyder.com
301 N.GardenAve,SierraVista,AZ 85635

Get this
weekly bulletin

f- w_w_w_.m_on--'ty_s_m_ot_or_s_.c_om ll delivered by

email • for FREE!

www.jspaluch.com For Ads: J.S. Paluch Co., Inc. 1-800-231-0805


